COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203

November 21, 2018

Uwe Lubjuhn
CEMEX, Inc.
P.O. Box 529
Lyons, CO 80540

Re: CEMEX Sandstone Quarry, Permit No. M-1977-361, Technical Revision Approval, Revision
No. TR-4

Mr. Lubjuhn:

On November 21, 2018, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved the Technical
Revision application submitted to the Division on November 8, 2018, addressing the following:

Increase proposed quantity of sandstone mined each year and provide notice of the relocation of
topsoil stockpiles within the affected area boundary.

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 4 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit
No. M-1977-361. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1977-361 remain in full force
and effect.

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at
amy.eschberger@state.co.us.

Sincerely,
Amy Eschberger
Environmental Protection Specialist

Ec: Scott Harcus, CEMEX, Inc. at: scotta.harcus@cemex.com
Michael Cunningham, DRMS at: michaela.cunningham@state.co.us
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